
“Early Bird Special” 
 

 
  

Men’s Winter Retreat 

Wesley Forest 
 

March 6-8, 2020 
 

 

Complete the bottom portion of this form and put in the Bowen church mailbox with 

check for $80 made payable to FUMC (for those staying the entire weekend), with 

"Men's Retreat" on memo line.*   Indicate if interested in Saturday-only option and you 

will be contacted with payment info.   More information regarding directions, carpooling, 

and what to bring will be sent to you soon.  Contact John Bowen 

(bowenhome720@gmail.com) or Barry Eaton (theeaton5@verizon.net) with any 

questions. 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name:  _________________________________         
  

Email:  _________________________________  

  

Phone #:  _______________________________  

 

All Weekend:  ___________ Saturday only: ___________ 

 

*Deadline for early bird special is January 19th, any remaining slots will be offered for 

$95 thereafter. 

mailto:bowenhome720@gmail.com

